CoC Executive Committee Meeting
May 15th, 2015
Amityville Community Center


Present: Greta Guarton, LICH; Valerie Chamberlain, FSL; Paul Fink, CDCLI; Christine Lai, CC; Kim Livingston, CHI; Victoria McGinn, Suburban; Ali Rosen, Federations; Larry Russell, SAIL; Mike Giuffrida, LICH.

Summary:

Agencies that are applying for renewal funding but missed the mandatory training will receive an automatic reduction of 2.5 points from their score.  

There had been some discussion about counting the mandatory training as a given number of meetings (more than 1 COC meeting, but an actual number was not decided).  This number would then be reduced from the actual number of COC meetings attended, and the reduction in that score would be that agency’s reduction due to missing the meeting.  However, it was determined that this could affect agencies differently and that we would not know exactly how much the agencies would be penalized.  It therefore made more sense to come to an agreement on an actual value that was known to all and work with that.

[bookmark: _GoBack]So, Renewal agencies that missed to the mandatory training will lose 2.5 points from their final scores.  No agency that missed the training will be allowed to apply for new funding.

